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 Vinnies Christmas Appeal

VISION STATEMENT

‘AD ALTA VIRTUTE’ - To the Highest Virtue.  St Lawrence’s Primary School is 
Christ-centred.  Our school aims to create a safe and caring community, 

fostering an educational environment that promotes high levels of learning 
for all.
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Last Friday, Pat and Ian from St Vincent De Paul 
accompanied by Fr Francis attended our Friday assembly 
to receive our Vinnies Christmas Appeal Hampers.  Ian 

spoke to our students about the hampers and what they 
will mean to families at Christmas time.  These hampers 
will be distributed to local families in need of some help 

during this festive season.  Thank you for your kind 
donations.  They will be appreciated this Christmas.



Year Six 2023

This week we will farewell this wonderful group of young people.  It has been a 
pleasure having them in our school and each and every one of them has contributed 
to and enhanced our school in their own way.  We are confident that you will go on to 
great things and we wish you all the best and look forward to hearing of your future 
achievements.  Good bye Year 6 2023 and thank you!

“We acknowledge the traditional owners of this land and pay respects to the 
elders and deceased members of the Gamilaraay people.”

 



Happy Birthday to:  Eleanor Ross, Dustin 
Maynard, Alina Stokie, Amelia Morris, 
Peregrine Volkofsky, Keithah Buchan, 
Will Hawkins, Boyde Back!

NOMINATIONS NOW DUE VIA COMPASS

Radio Stars

Last week we recorded our final radio programs for the year.  The students 
presented Rob and Belinda with a gift on behalf of St Lawrence’s to thank them for 
tirelessly recording and editing our radio programs each week.  Our radio programs 
air each week on Thursday and Sunday evenings at 6pm.  Our programs will continue 
to be played at this time during the Christmas break so listen out to hear our 
wonderful students.




